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SAN DIEGO FIRE-RESCUE DEPARTMENT 
 
OFFICE OF THE CHIEF          
  
NO.:   07-115      
 
DATE:   October 8, 2007    
 
TO:   All Personnel   
 
FROM:  Tracy Jarman, Fire Chief 
 
SUBJECT:  Death of FF/PM Jerrett Baker 
 
It is with deep sadness that I announce the death of FF/PM Jerrett Gregory Baker in a single 
vehicle traffic accident this weekend.  Jerrett was 33 years old. 
 
Prior to joining our Department, Jerrett was a firefighter for the Rainbow, Valley Center, Sycuan, 
and Cal Fire agencies.  He joined our Department on August 9, 2004 and was a proud member of 
the 63rd Fire Academy.  His last assignment was at Fire Station 38/C. 
 
Additional information regarding the services for Jerrett will be provided as soon as the 
Department is able to coordinate with the family.  In accordance with Department policy, flags 
shall be flown at half-mast from today through the day of the funeral.   
 
Please be aware that many members of our Department have been affected by Jerrett’s passing.  
The Department chaplains and EAP staff are available, on a confidential basis, to assist anyone 
through the grieving process. 
 

 

  

 


